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For Immediate Release 
 
Date:  September 6, 2018    Contact:  City Engineer’s Office 
                   419-755-9702 
 
Subject:  Lexington Avenue Resurfacing   
 
 
Mansfield, Ohio-- 
 
Mayor Theaker announces that resurfacing on Lexington Avenue will continue throughout 

the months of September and October. Traffic will be maintained in both directions, 

however traffic may be restricted to one lane at certain times and locations throughout the 

corridor.  

Motorists are urged to use caution when driving the in the construction area.  

 


